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Praise the Lord that the container arrived safely!  
Please pray for the distribution of these scriptures. 

 

 Top right pic: 40,000 pounds of scripture left our print shop in November 2022. 

 Large pic: The container arrived in Malawi, Africa, in February 2023.  

 Bottom right pic: Ken Stertz on left with Dave Darling, who will be leading a group to 
Malawi in April to help distribute these scriptures. 

One roll of paper will print: 
500 Bibles,  
2,000 New Testaments,  
10,000 scripture portions!  
A roll of paper costs $1,000. 
Please help us!   

UPDATES INSIDE THIS NEWSLETTER: 

• Spanish Scriptures 

• Trips to Puerto Rico 

• Building Project 

• Carpenter’s & Pagano’s Updates 

EMAIL AVAILABLE  

If you received this letter through the 

mail, would you be willing to receive it 

by email instead? If you send an email to 

bps@wyldewood.org with your mailing 

address, we’d be happy to switch that for 

you. Thank you for helping us cut costs. 

BOOK YOUR GROUP 
We are happy to have groups come to the 
shop! We have hosted church groups, 
school groups, senior groups, teen 
groups, Bible studies, families, etc. 
Call or email soon if there’s a specific 
date you want as the calendar fills up 
quickly! 

Finally, brethren, pray for us,  that 
the word of the Lord may have free 

course, and be glorified, even as it is 
with you:  II Thessalonians 3:1 

Donations  can be  made   

online  at  bps .wyldewood.org.  



Currently  

working on: 

Spanish  Scriptures 

 

Our shop is open  
every Tuesday from 

9am - 4pm. 
 

Stop in anytime! 

Call for other days. 
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Building Project Update 

Plans are in the works to complete phase two of the 
building project this spring. 

As you can see in the picture, the fork lift does not 
fit through the current door into the warehouse. 
Even if it did fit, there is a 6 inch step down that the 
fork lift cannot navigate. 

The plan is to raise the floor and make an 8 foot by 8 
foot opening so we can move between the warehouse 
and print shop without needing to go outside to move 
skids of scriptures.  

Carpenter Family Update 
   

We have had a productive beginning  of 2023.  Tomas and 
Isaiah have both returned to Bible college after 
Christmas break.  Justus turned 16 in January and got his 
license in February.  The rest of us are busy with the day 
to day life of a big family and a growing ministry.  We had 
a great three weeks of meetings in the months of January 
and February and are looking forward to our time in 
Puerto Rico in March.  Thank you to all of you who pray 
for our family. We are blessed more than we deserve. God is 
so good.  ~Tim and Star 

Bearing Precious Seed out of Milford, Ohio, asked us to help with binding 10,000 Spanish 
New Testaments. Each week tracts and scriptures for Puerto Rico, Mexico, and South 
America  are being printed, cut, and assembled.  Pagano Family Update 

We were blessed to be a part of the mission’s 
conference at First Baptist Bible Church with 
Pastor & Mrs. Naill. The church was very 
welcoming and blessed us abundantly. We were 
happy to pass out tracts with them, especially 
since the weather in Phoenix was beautiful. We 
were able to visit 4 churches while in Arizona. 

In March, we are heading to a mission conference 
in Pennsylvania, and then joining the teams in 
Puerto Rico. We are scheduling meetings for 2023 
& 2024. ~ Joe and Jendi 

Pastor Brenenstuhl, Al Braley, Tim Carpenter, Joe Pagano 

M.O.M FUND 
 
Praise the Lord for everyone 
that contributed to or prayed 
for our Modernize Our 
Machinery fund. This new-to-
us trimmer (pictured on right) 
is a big blessing and we have 
been able to get projects done 
in a safer and more effective 
manner. 

Our next goal is $100,000 for a binder (pictured above).  The 
new binder will allow us to  be  more productive  and  more  
efficient.  It will also save us time in our setup.  Our old 
binder has served us well for over 20 years. It is simply 
getting hard to find parts to repair it. To date  we  have  
raised  over $38,000! To God be the glory! 

The next binder -  Horizon BQ 470 

Please pray for our Puerto Rico mission trips 

Group One: March 21-28, 2023. Pastor’s Retreat and Friend Sunday. 
Group Two: March 28-April 4, 2023. VBS, TeenMania, and Friend Sunday. 


